
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          April 28, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Eighth Grade Parents/Legal Guardians: 
 
It seems like just yesterday when your child first entered seventh grade and yet here we are soon 
approaching the completion of your child’s middle school years.  On behalf of the guidance 
department, I would like to say that it has been a pleasure working with your child. 
 
During the school year, counselors met with students to discuss a variety of topics including: 
academic programming, scheduling, developing effective study habits, career interests, and goal 
setting; all contributing to the preparation needed for high school and college and career readiness 
standards.    
 
At this time, we would like to wish our students an upcoming fun-filled and enriched summer.  Be 
sure to also check out our middle school e-boards for the latest middle school spring newsletter.  For 
those students or parents who are interested in obtaining information regarding summer programs or 
community service, please contact the guidance office.  We can be reached at (631) 673-2022. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kitty Klein 
District Director of Guidance 
and Testing, K-12 
 

 


